Toby Craig 757 Davis Highway Mineral, VA 23117

October 1, 2018

Karleen Kovalcik Louisa County Historical Society 214 Fredericksburg Avenue Louisa, VA 23093

Dear Ms. Kovalcik,

Thank you for interviewing with me last week for my Blue Ridge Virtual Governor's School senior project.

Your input helped me gain personalized insight into my research question and gave me several examples to cite in my paper. I appreciate you taking your time to help me fully grasp the effort it takes to run the historical society. The information I gained from our interview will help me present history more effectively when I become an archaeologist.

Thank you, again, for sitting down with me and allowing me to peek into the world of public outreach in history.

Sincerely,

Toby Craig